8/18/22, 10:53 AM Mail - sraposo@wareham.ma.us

Revised Fire Department Comment

Fire Prevention <fireprevention@warehamfiredistrict.org>

Wed 8/10/2022 3:49 PM

To:Kenneth Buckland <kbuckland@wareham.ma.us>;

Cc:Sonia Raposo <sraposc@wareham.ma.us>; nperkins@wingatemanagement.com <nperkins@wingatemanagement.com>; Charles
Rowley <crsr63@verizonnet>; Andrew Cunningham <acunningham@warehamfiredistrict.org>;

Good afternoon,

We were provided with a preliminary plan for this project and we responded that we had no comments. The plan provided
indicated that a fire hydrant symbol on the corner. The plan on the ZBA website does not indicate a hydrant. Please provide
a fire hydrant on the corner of Main Street and the entrance to the development. Please coordinate with the Wareham
Water District for exact [ocation and main size.

Respectfully,

Christopher Smith
Captain Fire Prevention
Wareham Fire Department
273 Main Street

508-295-2973
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